
 
 

 
Louiseville, July 11, 2022 

 
 

NOTICE OF NAME CHANGE 
CHOISY LABORATORIES becomes KERSIA CANADA! 

 
 
Dear partners,  
 
Three years ago, Choisy Laboratories joined Kersia Group, a world leader in food 
safety from ‘Farm to Fork.’ Thanks to its achievements and expertise developed over 
75 years, Choisy could count on the input and support of international experts.  
 
On July 18, we will take another step forward in our national development by 
adopting a new name: KERSIA CANADA! More than ever, our corporate name will 
reflect the four founding values of our group: Transparency, Sharing, Proficiency, 
and Foresight.  
 
Our Quebec Enterprise Number (NEQ) remains unchanged. All your key people 
within our organization may be reached with the same contact details. 
 

Note that your invoices must now be made out to: 
Kersia Canada Ltd. 

390 boul. St-Laurent Est, C.P. 6, 
Louiseville, Que., J5V 2L7 

 
All our future payments will be made by Kersia Canada Ltd. We thank you for 
updating your files accordingly.  
 
We are thrilled to be with you at this new stage of our development, where more 
than ever, we will work tirelessly at Inventing a safe food world!  
 
Welcome to Kersia Canada, and thank you for your support!  
 
 
 
 
Manon Boudreau 
General Manager 
Kersia Canada Ltd. 


